
KTA Tour Operator Alert 1/2010 

Kokoda Track Authority 
 
Monday, March 08, 2010 

 
Tour Operator Alert 
 
“Mini – Cyclone” has hit the first kilometer of the Track – Owers Corner. 

 
On the 2nd March a mini-cyclone hit the first kilometer of the Kokoda Track 
at Owers Corner. No damage occurred at Owers but the track, just below 
the Kunai grass, sustained extensive damage from fallen trees. 
 

                     
 
The KTA is currently making a detour around the affected area which will 
stay in place until May. Guidance will be sought from the Works Advisory 
Committee meeting, 26th March, on what permanent solution is required. 
 
We ask you all to stay on the detour as the area is clearly unsafe at 
present. 


